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Mr. Grote lieber 
Wailuku, Maui 
Territory of Hawaii 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I have delayed answering your letter because we have 
been re-building our counting equipment and have not been 
in a position to run samples. We are now operating, and 
will run your sample if you think it will tell you what 
you want to know. The dates we can get for relatively 
recent samples are accurate only to about plus or minus 
300 years. If yours is only a few hundred, or perhaps
500 years old, I do not think that a carbon date would be 
accurate enough to be of value. This is something you will 
have to decide. 

We make a charge of $100.00 per sample. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 1(. e:-.--.a~__ 
B. R. Crane 
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